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The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) will close and detour both northbound and 
southbound I-75 ramps to eastbound I-69 in the I-69 work zone. This traffic shift will move a second lane of 
eastbound I-69 traffic onto newly constructed pavement. The ramp closures are expected Thursday, Nov. 
15 from 10 a.m. through 2 p.m. Motorists should follow the posted detour via westbound I-69 to Bristol 
Road.  
 
Map: http://bit.ly/2QJ8afs 

 Sign up for email from MDOT: http://bit.ly/14ucwY2 

Follow MDOT's Bay Region on Twitter at: www.twitter.com/MDOT_Bay 

For up-to-date information on this project and others, go to the list of statewide lane closures 
at: www.michigan.gov/drive.  

Follow MDOT at www.twitter.com/MichiganDOT or www.facebook.com/MichiganDOT 

  

Jocelyn Hall  
Michigan Department of Transportation  
Communications Representative  
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E-mail: hallj20@michigan.gov 
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